
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

I-40/81 Multimodal Corridor Study 
 

Public Meeting Invitation 
 
The Tennessee Department of Transportation (TDOT) has initiated a study to investigate a 
range of multimodal solutions along the interstate corridors of 40 and 81. This 18-month study will 
emphasize congestion management, improving safety, maximizing the potential for freight 
diversion and preserving/enhancing each corridor’s economic benefits. As a stakeholder in the 
study, you are invited to these public meetings to provide input on the transportation needs and 
areas of concern for your corridor. Public meetings will be held throughout the duration of the 
study and will continue to discuss the study’s progress and findings using a presentation.  A 
comment form will be provided for your convenience at the meeting. 
 
 
For more information on how to submit a comment form via email, fax or on-line 
visit:                                www.tn.gov/tdot/i-40-81-study.html 

 
You may also provide feedback via on-line survey by visiting this link:  

www.surveymonkey.com/r/F62R7DY 
 

You are invited to attend the public meeting below:   
 

February 6, 2020 from 5:30 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. 
Northeast State Community College 

Basler Library, Room L106 
2425 TN-75 

Blountville, TN  37617 

http://www.tn.gov/tdot/i-40-81-study.html
http://www.surveymonkey.com/r/F62R7DY

